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Appeal ia therefore desired to be made by this means to its 
friends to aid the Mission, by their own contributions and by 
making its work and its wants known to others. The Committee 
feel themselves obliged to say, that if this appeal should fail it 
will immediately come to be a question if the Mission can be con­
tinued.

Words of Miss Maefarlane speak eloquently on this point.
“I hope you will receive through the winter some good contributions 

from our friends in the States. I shall write them all I can. I ought 
to have left with Mr. Dougall, as he spoke of it, the names of those to 
whom it would be well to send the Witness when anything concerning 
the Mission appears in its columns.

“ I have not time to add them now, but will merely say that if he 
would send to my mother's address a number of copies, she would mail 
them to different points. I hope the Mission will not be forgotten by 
friends in Montreal or the States. I feel as though the work is worth 
my time and strength, yes, and life even, and if so, 'tie surely worth the 
support of friends at home."

It is earnestly requested that friends who receive this report 
will after reading it themselves give it to others to read.

ACKNOWLEDGMENTS.
The American Seamen’s Friend Society of New York ; Mr. 

David Moffatt, New York ; the two American Tract Societies ; 
the Massachusett’s S. S. Society ; H. Hoyt ; and other friends of 
Mr. Carpenter, or Miss Maefarlane, or Mr. Butler, have proved 
friends of the Mission, by the contributions of one kind or another 
which they have kindly afforded. Some of these are named else­
where in this report. There is not any reason to believe that 
contributions to the Mission have failed to reach it, but if there 
arc any cases of failure to acknowledge them, and we believe there 
have been many cases of this, owing sometimes to the loss of 
letters, the Committee and the Missionaries trust such failure 
will be kindly overlooked and pardoned.

So also as to parties in Montreal, we are sure that contributions 
of tiseful articles have been made to the Mission, through the 
Committee or to the Missionaries themselves, which have not been 
separately reported.

Recently Messrs. Lyman, McGibbon, Prowse, Baylis, Dougall, 
Lymans, Clare & Co., and others, have given useful articles. Mrs. 
Redpath, Mrs. Savage, Mrs. Howes, Mrs. P. Rcdpath, Mrs. 
McIntosh, and others, have done likewise, and it has been matter of


